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Wagering dips in Nebraska

(KLZA)-- The Nebraska Department of Revenue has released the quarterly
lottery activity reports for Nebraska. The period covers July 1, 2023 through
September 30, 2023.

During the three-month period Nebraska had $82,533,485 wagered on various
lottery games across the state including Keno, pickle cards, Bingo and lottery /
raffles.

Locally, during the quarter, $224,839 was wagered in Rulo. $13,611 in Auburn,
$91,839 in Tecumseh, $14,942 in Syracuse and $386,359 in Otoe County.

For the quarter, wagers were down 2.9% from the previous quarter.
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